
 
 
 
 
 
 
July 12, 2019 
 
 
Dr. James E. Minkler 
President 
Grays Harbor College 
1620 Edward P. Smith Drive 
Aberdeen, WA  98520 
 
Dear President Minkler: 
 
This letter serves as formal notification and official record of acti
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5. For the diligent and comprehensive work of the College and the Incident Response and 
Command Team to ensure the College is well prepared for emergencies and catastrophic 
events. 
 

Recommendations Substantially in Compliance but in Need of Improvement 
The Commission recommends that Grays Harbor College: 
 

1. Develop a realistic financial forecasting plan to include evaluation of financial resources to 
ensure short term solvency and anticipate long-term obligations. This process should 
include appropriate opportunities for participation by college constituencies (Standard 
2.F.1, 2.F.2, 2.F.3). 

2. Expedite the process for development and utilization of regular and documented review, 
with revision as necessary, of policies, particularly those related to financial planning, 
budget development, and oversight and management of financial resources (Standard 
2.A.6, 2.A.30, and 2.F.3). 

3. Integrate the multiple planning processes to facilitate prioritization of resource allocation 
and the use of institutional capacity (Standard 3.A.1, 3.A.4).
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NWCCU is committed to an accreditation process that adds value to institutions while contributing 
to public accountability, and we thank you for your continued support of this process.  If you have 
questions about any of the information in this letter, please contact your staff liaison, Senior Vice 
President Pamela Goad. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Sonny Ramaswamy  
President 
 
SR:pg 
 
cc: Ms. Kristy Anderson, Accreditation Liaison Officer  

Dr. Stacey Sherwin, Spring 2019 Mission Fulfillment and Sustainability, Committee 
Chair  
 
 


